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Important
• 	 Keep the cord on the floor, well out of reach of children.

•	 The SensorPad is not designed for use with adults, children or infants older 
	 than 24 months.

•	 Once you have finished using the SensorPad, please remove it from the baby’s  
	 crib and store it away. 

1 SensorPad

Hardboard

The SensorPad functions with any 
size and type of mattress except 
memory-foam mattresses and hollow-
frame mattresses.

The hardboard maintains a constant 
pressure on the SensorPad, enabling 
it to detect the baby’s movements 
even when the baby is at the edges 
of the crib.

Strangulation Hazard 

Children have STRANGLED in cords. Keep the Adapter 
cords and SensorPad cord out of the reach of children. 
Do not put the Nursery Unit inside a crib or play yard. 
Because of the serious strangulation risk to infants and 
toddlers, parents and caregivers should never place the 
Nursery Unit within 1 meter (3 feet) of a crib. NEVER use 
extension cords with AC Adapters. ONLY use the  
AC Adapters provided.

1)	 Place the hardboard in the middle  
	 of the crib between the base of the crib  
	 and the mattress.

2)	 Place the SensorPad – print side up –  
	 on top of the hardboard in the middle  
	 of the crib.

3)	 Safely pass the SensorPad cord through  
	 the slatted base/springs of the crib  
	 keeping the cord well away from baby. 

	 IMPORTANT NotICE:
	 If your crib has a solid hardwood base;  
	 drill a hole in the hardwood base and pass  
	 the SensorPad cord safely through the hole,  
	 keeping the cord well away from baby.

4)	 Safely secure the SensorPad cord by 	
	 wrapping it around one of the crib legs 	
	 and attach it securely using a plastic 	
	 cable tie.

5)	 Plug the SensorPad cord into the 		
	 Nursery Unit, with the SensorPad cord  
	 running safely well out of reach of 	
	 children.

6)	 The Nursery Unit and Parent Unit MUST 	
	 be a minimum of 1m (3ft) away from 	
	 the cot.
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(3 ft) 

Nursery Unit

CORRECT INSTALLATION OF SENSORPAD
WITHOUT THE CORD COVER KIT
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Dear Angelcare user,

For over 15 years Angelcare has been dedicated to providing high quality, 
safe products that offer peace of mind to families all over the world. It is and 
will always be Angelcare’s mission to provide the best product to families 
everywhere.
 
To register for a free sensor pad cord cover kit, please visit our dedicated 
website:
 

www.angelcarekit.co.uk

If registered correctly, you will receive a confirmation email within an hour.

Even without this cord cover, your Angelcare movement monitor is safe to 
use, if installed correctly according to the UK instructions.

Please find instructions on how to install your SensorPad correctly without the 
cord cover on the reverse of this leaflet.

All Angelcare monitors should continue to be used, no hazard exists when 
the monitor cords are kept out of reach of your child.

Requests for a kit through our Baby Helpline email address cannot be 
accepted and will not be processed. Please use our dedicated website only for 
your kit request.

If you have any further questions relating to correct installation of your 
monitor or about the cord cover kit, please contact us.

Angelcare UK Helpline:

0845 009 1789
(Charges apply)

email: helpline@babyhelpline.co.uk

We would like to take this opportunity to personally thank all our loyal 
customers. As parents ourselves, our mission will always be to deliver the best 
products to families in the UK.
 
Yours sincerely,
 Angelcare UK
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